
  
 
8/16/2017 
 
There are a few special claims with the possibility of an additional claim to be added on 
Monday.   
 
1st, the final claim for Ryne-wood Construction on the build out of the Police 
Dept/Council Chambers.  Keith and I did a walk through and are satisfied that all 
contractual obligations have been met.  I would recommend payment. 
 
2nd, the bill for Beghtel painting is part of a façade grant program through the 
redevelopment commission.  The Commission is meeting at 4:00 PM on Monday and 
will take up approval of the claim, assuming their approval, I would recommend the 
claim be paid from TIF district 1 as that is where the façade grant is established to be 
paid from.   
 
As I mentioned we may have more claims before Monday that I will provide explanation 
for.   
 
Pete 
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